¥ pennsylvania

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH

Let Mour Voice Be Heard!

The Bureau of Family Health invites you to help influence Pennsylvania’s Title V Maternal and
Child Health Services Block Grant

Pennsylvania’s Title V Maternal and Child Health
Services Block Grant serves to improve the health
and well-being of the nation’s mothers, infants,
children and youth, including children and youth
with special health care needs, and their families. In
Pennsylvania in 2022, this federal grant helped to
provide services for:

o 92% of all pregnant women

e 100% of infants

e 45% of children, including 53% of children

with special health care needs

The Bureau of Family Health requests your voice to
help identify the seven to ten priorities that will
drive Pennsylvania’s Title V programs.

We want to hear from you!
Parents and caregivers, families with special needs,

birthing people and their partners, and youth are
all welcome to participate. Maternal and child
healthcare and other professionals, and
organizations serving this population, in
Pennsylvania, are also welcome to share their
thoughts!

When: 3:00 PM-8:00 PM
Thursday, March 7, 2024
Doors open at 2:30 PM

Where: Community Center at
Willow Grove GIANT

315 York Road

Willow Grove, PA 19090

In the event of inclement weather, all registrants
will be contacted to register for the alternative
date and time, held virtually.

Register here: https://conta.cc/47tkTtF
(Registration is requested, as food will be provided)

Select participants may be eligible to receive a gift
card.*

*To be eligible to receive a gift card, participants may
not be attending in a professional capacity, and must be
present for the entire meeting.
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